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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Thank you for your continuous love and support for Naoko and the Hillier family during this time. 

 

As mentioned in the previous email, there is a 70 person capacity at the funeral home for the Seonghwa 

Ceremony due to COVID19 restrictions. With that being said, please submit your name on the sign-up 

sheet below if you and your family plan to attend. There are reserved seats so space is limited. 

Unfortunately we will not be able to accommodate for everyone so attendance will be based on a first 

come first serve basis. We will notify the community when we have reached capacity. 

 

We encourage families to attend the Viewing and offer their love and support through the Gofundme 

attached below. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


